
To my GP practice and hospital clinic:
Please would you note in my medical records that I would rather be seen by 
a medical doctor than by a Physician Associate (or Anaesthesia Associate or 
Surgical Care Practitioner) and ensure this is made clear to staff each time I 
check in for an appointment.
If I am coming because of a new medical problem, I do not want a Physician 
Associate to be the first person to diagnose me. If my doctor later feels it is 
appropriate for me to be seen by a Physician Associate (for example in a follow 
up appointment) I would like an explanation and for my consent to be sought.
I agree with the British Medical Association that patients should always know 
who is treating them, and when this is or is not a medically qualified doctor.

Signed………………………………………………    Date………….
NAME …………………………………………......... DOB…………….
Address……………………………………………………………………
…….…………………………………………………… Postcode………



to  GP practice/ outpatient clinic

……………………………………………………………………….

……………............................................................

……………………………………………………………………..

……………………………………………………………………..

……………………………………………………………………..
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